
Submitter: Christopher Berner 

On Behalf Of: LandWatch 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3971 

I support HB 3971. As a lifelong recycler, and an advocate for proper stewardship of 

our resources, I am in favor of upgrading our recycling systems. Competition among 

various waste hauling companies is beneficial to the general public, and no one 

company should have a monopoly on waste processing services. The more plastic, 

metal and organic waste we can keep out of the landfill, the better for all. 


